From: Kenneth D.Thompson Sr. [mailto:kdthomps@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2011 10:13 AM

To: Soliz, Ricardo

~ Subject: Fw: 1183 Chestnut

Ricardo,

please include to this email in the package for the upcoming PARD meeting concerning
the naming of 1183 Chestnut. I want the PARD to understand how long our engagement
with the city about building on 1183 Chestnut

"Never Surrender, Always Keep The Faith"
Kenneth D. Thompson, Sr. 512.633.8722

This message contains information which is privileged and confidential. Unless you are
the addressee you may not use, copy, or disclose to anyone the message or any
information contained in this message.

----- Forwarded Message -

From: "Alta.Ochiltree@ci.austin.tx.us" <Alta.Ochiltree@ci.austin.tx.us>
To: kdthomps@yahoo.com

Sent: Monday, May 23, 2005 1:42 PM

Subject: RE: 1183 Chestnut

Mr. Thompson, | apologize for the delay. If you provide me with a fax number. | can fax this info
over fo you. Thanks Alta

From: Kenneth D.Thompson [mailto:kdthomps@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, May 22, 2005 5:49 PM

To: Ochiltree, Alta

Cc: Kenneth D Thompson

Subject: Re: 1183 Chestnut

Alta, I hope your weekend was good. I am still waiting for the line item cost analysis
associated with the house located at 1183 Chestnut. Please let me know you what efforts I
can assist PARD with in obtaining this information in an expeditious manner. Thank you
for your assistance.

Alta.Ochiltree@ci.austin.tx.us wrote:

Mr. Thompson | apologize for the delay in getting this information to you. The assessment of
1183 Chestnut is complete and the estimated total project cost is $246,450.00. Let me know if
you have any questions. Thanks Alta

"Peace, Power, & Love'
"Regards"
Kenneth D. Thompson



